
. 

City of Margaret 
Public Hearing  

November 12, 2024 

6:00 P.M. 

 

 

In attendance: Councilman James Chapman, Councilman Darius Crump, 

Councilman Matthew Tortorice, Councilman Jonathan Ray, and 

Mayor Daryl McIntyre  

 

 

 

Discussion: 

   

 

Brett Isom of the Regional Planning Committee of Greater Birmingham  

explained the different steps of redistricting. 

 

Brett Isom explained how he was able to come up with the redistricting  

option one, and that it was a population-based map. 

 

District one: 1056 population 

District two: 991 population  

District three: 1112 population 

District four: 956 population 

District five: 991 population  

 

 Janice McIntyre, a long-time Margaret resident, expressed concerns about  

the redistricting map based on eliminating districts 2 and 3. The  

 option one map combines districts 2 and 3.   

 

 Patricia Patterson, a long-time resident of Margaret, questioned  

redistricting map option one and inquired whether or not the map  

represented growth. Mrs. Patterson requested to look at the current  

districts’ map.  

 

Mayor Daryl McIntyre informed the residents that this hearing was only  

for informative purposes. The Council will consult Mr. Isom concerning a  

final map addressing the residents’ concerns. 

 

 

Councilman Matthew Tortorice moved to proceed with option one  

redistricting map presented by Mr. Isom, with an effective date after the 

municipal elections. Councilman Tortorice was informed that  



this was an informative meeting only.  

 

 

 

 

____________________ 

Daryl McIntyre, Mayor  

 

Attest: 

 

_________________________  

Teja McIntyre, City Clerk 


